## November 2021, Sixth Grade Center Safety Meeting Minutes

## **Safety Committee Members**

Robert Christine\*
Anthony Henry\*
Laird Ihle\*
Osheanna Lonergan\*
Eric Thompson
Joseph Deibler
Jill West\*

## \*In Attendance

The following items were discussed at the Safety Committee Meeting held on November 17, 2021:

- Reviewed and discussed employee accident reports
- Reviewed minutes from October 20, 2021 meeting:
  - Ceiling tile in vestibule replaced.
  - Main vestibule door hinge adjusted, door latches consistently.
  - Second evac chair installed.
  - Maintenance building leader ensuring doors to maintenance area remain closed & locked.
  - Evening custodian instructed to ensure mat under water fountain is dried every evening.
  - Door 3 lock changed.
- Sixth Grade Center concerns:
  - No concerns reported.
- A building inspection of 6GC was conducted:
  - A couple of ceiling tiles to be replaced in hallways.
  - Christmas lights in hallways.

Next meeting will be December 2021, location High School.

Jill sent notification of date and time.